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TENNESSEE 'V' ALLEY AUTHORITY
CH#.TTANOdGA, IENNESSEE 37401

400 Chestnut Street Tower II

32 IJ!r; 26 AB: 3 1

August 18, 1982

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
I

Region II
ATTN: James P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

In my June 10,1982. letter to you, we provided our response to
Browns Ferry Inspection Report Nos. 50-259/82-10, -260/82-10, and
-296/82-10. In our response to Violation Item B, we indicated that
a revision to Division Procedures Manual (DPM) N82A3, Compliance
Management, would be issued by August 15, 1982. As discussed with
F. Cantrell of your staff on August 13, 1982, we will not be able to
revise DPM N82A3 until October I, 1982 because of the scope of the-
effort involved. If you have any questions, please call Jim Domer

at FTS 858-2725.
iTo the best of my knowledge, I declare the statements contained

herein are complete and true.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

,
,

L. M. Mills, Manager
Nuclear Licensing
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